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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

 

 

Year 7 Group Photo 
 

Your child should have brought home a slip on Wednesday which will enable you to purchase the Year 7 

group photo.  Below are the details, the easiest way is to the scan the QR code. 

 

 
 

 

 Road Safety 
 

There are still many parents/carers stopping to drop their children off in the entrance to the school car park. 

Please drop your children off away from the entrance to school and the yellow zig-zag lined area as this is 

becoming very dangerous when pupils are crossing the road to enter campus via the pedestrian gate. 

 

 


